From:  Cherry, Brian K

Sent: 10/7/2011 3:48:12 PM

To: '‘pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:

Bcec:

Subject: Gas Distribution

Paul - in the GRC settlement, we agreed not to seek increases in distribution plant et al between rate cases. To
make our filing in December filing, we will need an order or direction from the Commission. The easiest approach
would be to have Florio order the utilities to present programs in his updated scoping ruling. Another approach
might be to send us a letter asking us to file. Your call. We don't want to be in violation of the settlement
agreement as you are well aware.
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